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WELCOME 
from  the co-chairs 

On behalf of our entire SLPKC Leadership Team, 

we'd like to be the first to welcome you to another 

academic year.  We hope that the summer has  

allowed you the opportunity to unwind, rejuvenate, 

and come back ready to serve your students.  Be 

assured that the SLPKC has been busy over the 

summer offering webinars, conducting research, 

representing our members at a national leadership 

collaborative summit,       recognizing outstanding 

leadership programs, and much more.  We are 

fortunate to have many of these summer projects 

highlighted within this newsletter. 

 

 

As we head into the fall, we encourage you to use 

the many resources the SLPKC offers to plan and 

refine the leadership programs that your campus 

offers.  Be assured that many more webinars, 

book reviews, and research is on the way 

throughout this semester to ensure that our    

campus leadership programs are robust as ever. 

If there is ever anything we can do for you or your 

campus, please do not hesitate to reach out to 

us.  Best of luck this semester and we look       

forward to connecting up with you throughout the 

upcoming months!    

 

Sherry Early, Bowling Green  State University 

Michael Baumhardt , University of Scranton 
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